 
COMMUNIQUE


GOVERNMENT OF MAURITIUS 


MINISTRY OF ENERGY AND PUBLIC UTILITIES


PROCUREMENT NOTICE


(Authorised under Section 16 of the Public Procurement Act 2006





Project: Provision of Security Services at Reservoir Sites 


and 


Hydrology Sub-Office (Rose-Hill)





Procurement Reference No. MEPU/OAB/ 02/ 20-21





The Ministry of Energy and Public Utilities is inviting proposals from Local bidders for the Provision of Security Services at Reservoir Sites and Hydrology Sub-Office (Rose-Hill).





Proposals should either be deposited in the Bid box or sent by courier service at the Ministry of Energy and Public Utilities at the address mentioned below on Wednesday 16 September 2020 up to 13.30 hours (local time).  





	Ministry of Energy and Public Utilities


	Level 6, Air Mauritius Centre


              President John Kennedy Street


              Port-Louis     





Bids will be opened physically in the presence of the bidders or bidders’ representative who choose to attend in person at the above address on �16 September 2020 at 13.35 hours.





A pre-bid site visit has been scheduled on Wednesday 19 August 2020 at 10.00 hours at Midlands Dam. The other site visits will be effected thereafter on the same day. 





For further details please visit the Government Procurement Website � HYPERLINK "http://publicprocurement.govmu.org" �http://publicprocurement.govmu.org� 





The Ministry of Energy and Public Utilities reserves the right to accept or reject any proposal and to annul the bidding process and reject all proposals at any time prior to the award of the Contract without thereby incurring any liability to any bidder.


								Ministry of Energy and Public Utilities 


							Level 6, Air Mauritius Centre


                                                                                                                              President John Kennedy Street


                                                                                                                                       Port-Louis     


								10 August 2020








